
 

 

COVID-19 STATEMENT 

 

LAMEX is vigilantly monitoring the COVID-19 situation around the world and 
have contingency plans in place to ensure, as far as practically possible, 
continued delivery of all products across the globe. As this pandemic evolves, 
LAMEX would like to assure you that we can and will actively respond to 
developments. We have implemented all recommended health and safe ty 
procedures across our offices and supply chains globally, and we have a 
business continuity plan in place.  

Our priority is the safety and wellbeing of our colleagues, clients and 
associates, along with our ability to ensure continuity of our 
business.  Currently, operations across LAMEX globally continue 
uninterrupted.   

Should future events dictate a closure of any of our offices, all staff are 
equipped to work remotely without compromising security, availability or 
efficiency.    

We are mindful that our customers and suppliers will also be faced with 
potential disruptions and uncharted challenges.   LAMEX are committed to 
working collaboratively to assist our clients in overcoming these issues.  

We will continue to offer unrivalled customer service, world class commercial 
expertise and our specialised distribution solutions.   Please do not hesitate 
to contact a member of the LAMEX team for further information.    
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